
 

 

Summer Camp 
Student-athletes aren’t the only ones heading off to camp this summer 
to improve their game.  MHSAA officials also hit camps during the 
summer to improve and get additional training in each of their sports. 

The two largest camp experiences that the MHSAA sponsors are in 
football and basketball.  The MHSAA Football Officials Camp is held in 
conjunction with the Michigan High School Football All-Star Game 
taking place at Saginaw Valley State University.  In basketball, officials 
get trained at the Reaching Higher Camps, which are held in the Milford 
area this summer. 

Two great ways for officials to keep getting better. 
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"Be The Referee" is a series of one-minute messages designed to 
help educate people on the rules of different sports, to help them 
better understand the art of officiating, and to recruit officials.  "Be 
The Referee" features MHSAA Assistant Director Mark Uyl's 
insights on officiating.  


